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ACHIEVING STUDENT RESULTS THROUGH POLICY & PRACTICE

“Serving Low-Incidence Children in a High Standards Environment”

September 17, 2003    12 Noon – 2:00 PM CDT
One of the major challenges of educating all children to high standards is to make the services provided to low-incidence children with disabilities individually appropriate, while achieving the results expected for all students.  Because low-incidence children usually have greater needs for services and accommodations, this presents greater challenges for them, their families, their teachers and service providers to maintain pace with other children toward adequate yearly progress and, ultimately, graduation.  The presenters will explore the research, education issues and make recommendations for serving these children in schools focused on meeting high standards and achieving higher student results.
Presenters:
Dr. Kay Ferrell, Executive Director

National Center on Low-Incidence Disabilities
University of Northern Colorado
Dr. Gaylen Pugh 
National Association of State Directors of Special Education


Moderator:
Dr. Bill East, Executive Director
National Association of State Directors of Special Education

Corporate Sponsor:
National Association of State Directors of Special Education, Inc.




(NASDSE)


About the Presenters…

Dr. Kay Ferrell - Executive Director, National Center on Low-Incidence Disabilities
University of Northern Colorado

Dr. Gaylen Pugh - National Association of State Directors of Special Education
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Broadcasting from the Pittsburg International Teleport


For technical information (Day of the program only)call 1-800-634-6530





For programmatic information, please call Matt Boyle, National Association of State Directors of Special Education (NASDSE), 703-519-3800, Extension 321.
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